
 

Complaints or Concerns 

 

You can contact the Council on Academic Accreditation (CAA) directly 

with any complaints or concerns that you may have regarding the MSCD 

Program's compliance with accreditation standards. To contact the CAA, 

you can write to the Accreditation Office at ASHA, 2200 Research 

Boulevard #310, Rockville, Maryland 20850; call ASHA’s Action 

Center at 800.498.2071; or e-mail to accreditation@asha.org. 

 

Other program-related complaints can be directed to Dr. Amy Hadley, 

Director of the MSCD Program at: amy.hadley@stockton.edu or to the 

Dean of the School of Health Sciences at: HLTH.School@stockton.edu. 


